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National Coordinating Council for Medication Error Reporting and Prevention (NCC MERP) coordinates a

nationwide campaign for medication error reporting and prevention which includes a index on types of

medication error. They promote recommendations broadly to colleges, schools, and state and national

professional organizations and other entities.
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